
   
 

April 27, 2010 
 
Massena Brethren 
 
Here is a recap of our Stated Communication Tuesday, April 26.  The Lodge was opened at 7:30 pm   
 
John Schneider, Master 
Jim Boyce, SW 
Bernie Pitts, JW 
Randy Stout, SD 
Clark Johnstone, JD 
Everette Hampton, Secretary / Chaplain 
Morris Putnam, Steward 
Jeff Marrin, Marshall 
 
Brother Marwain Daye RW Mourad Tarpinian, Michael Slavin were present 
 
Sickness & Distress  
 
Mother of Bro. Dewitt Forbes passed away this 
evening.  Our hearts go out to him and his family.  A 
card will be sent. 
 
Connie Brodeur passed away, daughter of our 
departed Bro. Wm. Roscoe, and wife of Bro. Dan 
Brodeur.  A card will be sent. 
 
Petition for Advancement: 
 
Petition for Advancement for Mario Colon was read in 
Lodge.  Committee was formed: Bernie Pitts, Clark 
Johnstone, and Jeff Marrin 
 

Next Meeting:  

May 10, 2011 
Dinner: 6PM,  
Lodge meeting and Degree 7:30 
(Sausage, biscuits and gravy, and Clark’s 
chili 
 
Candidates: 
Ryan Skeels 
Mario Colon (After positive committee report) 
Scott Lanning 
Allen Fukes 
Geordan Caswell 
 
We are going to need some help from our friends at 
other Lodges on this one.   

Nominating Committee for Officers:  
the following Nominating Committee was chosen for 
Officers for our Lodge for next year: 
Clark Johnstone 
Randy Stout 
Jim Boyce 
Jim Baleno 
Jeff Marrin 
Election of Officers will be held on May 24; installation 
on June 14 (Flag Day) 
 
Safety ID Events: 
May 21: Kids and Cops, Alcoa Field 
May 30: Massena Rescue Squad Open House 
June 3: Louisville Massena Relay for Life 
June 4: Massena Heritage Festival 
 
Grand Lodge Trip: W John Schneider going to NYC 
to represent Massena Lodge 513 at the 230th Annual 
Grand Lodge Convention May 1 – 3.  He will return 
with a full report. 
 
A check needs to be written for the Massena Soapbox 
Derby $164.00.   
 
Program of the evening was a Walk-About the Lodge 
fior Raymond Cutway, led by W:. Clark Johnstone. 
 
Bro. Everett Hamptin took a candlestick to work on 
fitting oil-filled andles. 
 
As acting Secretary, he noted a new wheeled chair 
was needed for the Secretary’s desk. 
 
Discussion is needed on the monthly Pancake 
breakfasts, as Bro. Hampton will not be able to chair 
the Pancake Breakfast Committee any more this year. 
 
The Lodge was close in due and ancient form 9:10 
pm.  


